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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF MEXICO TO THE OAS REQUESTING INCLUSION OF A TOPIC ON THE DRAFT ORDER OF BUSINESS FOR THE 
REGULAR MEETING OF CIDI TO BE HELD ON OCTOBER 29, 2019 
PERMANENT MISSION OF MEXICO
OEA03231 / 5.5.0.1

The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development and has the honor to refer to the next regular meeting of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development (CIDI), to be held on October 29.

With regard thereto, the Mission would like to ask the aforementioned Secretariat kindly to include the following topic on the draft order of business for that meeting:

· Information regarding preparations for the Technical Meeting to Follow-up on the Second Specialized Meeting of High-Level Authorities of Cooperation of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (IACD), to be held from October 31 to November 1, 2019, at these headquarters.
The Permanent Mission of Mexico to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., October 23, 2019

To: The Executive Secretariat for Integral Development
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
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